	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	March 23, 2020

	
Hi,
 
Welcome back!  I hope you all had a nice break. We will start a new unit on Oceans this week.

Class picture day is March 25th at 10:20 a.m. If your child does not attend on Wednesdays, and your schedule allows, you may bring them in around 10:10 so they can be included in the picture. Individual pictures will be also on Wednesday, but we can accommodate having their picture taken on Thursday as well.  

Thank you Dominos for the donation to the school!  It will be used for new playground equipment.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]See you soon! 

--Miss Laura
	

Upcoming Dates:




· pICTURE dAY- mARCH 25TH 

· pARENT/tEACHER coNFERENCES aPRIL 6TH-10TH AND aPRIL 13TH 

· kINDERgARETN rEGISTRATION aPRIL WEEK OF aPRIL 13TH 
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